
Correspondence – RMCB11-03-07 
 

Date Correspondent Subject 

31 January Susan Edwards (TDC) Discretionary Fund items – Annual Plan 

31 January 
1 February 

Steve Elkington (TDC) Car park resurfacing, Deck’s Reserve, 
Greenwood Street car parks 

2 February Murray Staite (TDC) Photocopying charge for October 2010 to 
the Community Board 

2 February Steve Elkington (TDC) Community Board $5,000 contribution for 
Riwaka School footpath 

1 February 
3 February 
4 February 

Steve Elkington (TDC) Car parks, saltwater baths, Greenwood 
Street, footpath budget, scooter crossings 
tender 

29 January 
9 February 

Liz Salt 
Steve Elkington (TDC) 

Storage of Motueka High Street seats 

9 February Jenny Chetwynd (NZTA) High Street North flooding 

9 February Jenny Chetwynd(NZTA) Motueka Bypass route 

9 February Beryl Wilkes (TDC) Memorial park boundary hedge. Memorial 
Hall lighting at rear 

9 February Steve Elkington (TDC) Old Wharf Road footpath 

9 February Jeff Cuthbertson (TDC) Motueka domestic water supply – subsidy 
application 

9 February  Lloyd Kennedy (TDC) Entrance to Motueka 

11 February Ross Maley Public access to Motueka River 

11 February Dennis Bush-King (TDC) Kahanga Ltd subdivision status, Motueka 
Airport noise constraints 

11 February Gary Clark (TDC) Round-a-bout at Motueka southern entry, 
“Overall” landscape plan 

11 February Barry Dowler/Bob Cooke Camping at Beach Reserve areas 

14 February Gary Clark (TDC) Streetlights in Motueka, commercial/ 
industrial areas High Street, South and 
Wildman Road 

17 February Steve Elkington (TDC) Street signs for Community House 

17 February Robyn Scherer/Steve 
Elkington (TDC) 

Old Wharf Road footpath 

17 February Tama Easton (TDC) Draft Community Board website 

17 February Krista Hobday (TDC) Motueka Bike Wise family fun ride (27 
February) 

17 February Peter Thomson (TDC) Infrastructure Tenders (Feb – June 2011) 

17 February Jenny Chetwynd (NZTA) High Street North, bypass 

17 February Donald Riezebos (LGC) Update on proposal for the Union of Nelson 
City and Tasman District 

21 February Gary Clark (TDC) Port Motueka and Environs – Management 
Plan and Development Proposals 

21 February Lloyd Kennedy (TDC) Reserves Financial Contributions for 
Motueka 2011 – 2012 

22 February Steve Elkington (TDC) Bruce Mitchell sculpture and Community 
Board support 

22 February Dana Orrock-Binnington Thanks for discretionary grant 



 


